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MICKLETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Broadmarston Lane, Mickleton, Chipping Campden, Gloucestershire, GL55 6SJ
Telephone / Fax: 01386 438393
email:.admin@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sally Geary BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk
Friday 4th September


Dear Parents,

It is a pleasure to welcome you and your children back to Mickleton School. A very warm welcome also to all of our new children and families. We hope that you had a relaxing break with your families; the children have arrived at school looking excited to learn and very smart. Thank you for this. 

We have already planned a very full term; the staff have even thought about ‘Christmas’! Your child’s class teacher will send a newsletter shortly detailing topics and homework etc. We have also planned class information evenings this half term and Parents’ evenings in next half term. A calendar for the term is attached to this letter. 

ASSEMBLIES
As part of the collective worship in school we organise a ‘Praise Assembly’ each Friday. This is to praise children for excellent work, excellent effort or out of school activities. We would like to extend a warm welcome to all of you for our Friday assemblies. These will take place at 2:30 p.m. every Friday; you are all welcome to attend on any Friday – the invitation is open. We will also be running specific Class assemblies; further details will follow from your children’s classes.
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
Individual School photographs will be taken on the morning of Wednesday 9th September. These will be available for you to purchase at a later date. 
OPEN DAY

We are pleased to invite you to our Open Day on Wednesday 14th October. This is a chance for you to see a day at Mickleton and spend some time in your children’s classes. There will be refreshments and a crèche available. Further details will follow shortly. 
HARVEST FESTIVAL

Our Harvest Festival service will take place on Wednesday 21st October at 10:00 a.m. in the church. We will be asking for donations of fruit, vegetables or non-perishable goods nearer the time. These will be sent to a local charity. 
PARENTS’ EVENINGS

Our first Parents’ evenings will take place on Tuesday 10th November from 4:00 – 6: 00 p.m. and Thursday 19th November from 6: 00 – 8: 00 p.m. Lists for booking a slot will be available after half term.

JEWELLERY IN SCHOOL

It has become apparent at this, the start of the year, that some children are wearing jewellery to school. Would you please not allow children to wear necklaces, bracelets or rings to school? This sort of jewellery can pose a health & safety hazard in school. Children with pierced ears should only wear stud earrings and should be able to remove them themselves for P.E. If children need to wear ‘medic-alert’ bracelets then this is obviously fine. Thank you for your help in this matter.
SWIMMING
Swimming lessons will begin for all children in Class 3 on Wednesday 16th September. There will be a six-week block of lessons. A letter with permission slips will be sent out on Monday 7th September.  
MICKLETON YOUNG GARDENERS
Once again Mr Barry Metcalfe and his team will be running the Mickleton Young Gardeners on Mondays from 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. at the allotments. Anyone who wishes to join is welcome to go along to the allotments on Monday 7th September. Do please remember that each young gardener must be accompanied by an adult. On Monday the High Sherriff of Gloucestershire will also be attending. Congratulations to everyone involved in the Young Gardeners last term on the excellent results in the Mickleton gardening Club Annual show. Our Young Gardeners achieved two first places, three second prizes and three thirds, a very creditable performance. 

MICKLETON YOUTH CLUB

Mickleton Youth Club also begins on Monday 7th September. Year 6 children are welcome to join. Sessions run from 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
MORISSONS GARDEN VOUCHERS
We are currently collecting the gardening vouchers from Morrisons supermarket. If you have any vouchers please do please bring them into school. Thank you.
SCHOOL FIELD
I am sure that you have seen the school field and marvelled, like us, at the improvement in its condition. We have to thank Mr John Coldicott for this. He has worked very hard over the summer with the result that we can now use the field for the benefit of all children. Please do thank him if you see him. Thank you John, we are all very grateful. 
SCHOOL WILDLIFE POND

We are very lucky that a ‘man with a digger’, Mr John Russell, has offered to dig our new wildlife pond this term. Once dates have been organised we will arrange a ‘Mickleton Ground Force Day’ for parents, staff, children and Governors to create the wildlife area. Do please look out for information nearer the time. If you could give us just one hour of your time then it would help. We may even find a new ‘Charlie Dimmock’! Also, if you are splitting plants in your garden this autumn then we would be happy to give a loving home to ‘spare’ ones. Thank you. 
We look forward to an interesting, challenging and exciting term.
Yours sincerely,

Sally Geary
Headteacher




